St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



MacMillan's Fundraiser

Dear St. Patrick CS Families,

The Parent Council spring fundraiser is for MacMillan's frozen foods. You will receive a flyer home with your child this week. MacMillan's offers artisan soups, desserts, sausages and dogs, savoury treats, scoop 'n' bake cookie dough, and scoop 'n' bake muffin batter for families on the go. The more items ordered, the higher percentage of profits that go back to the school and your children. We have a goal of 250 items of sales. All orders and payments must be made directly through the MacMillan's website by Monday, March 11th. All frozen food deliveries will be available on Monday, March 25th to be picked up at the school.

The website and instructions for all orders is here:

Visit <u>www.macmillansfundraising.online</u> or www.macmillans.ca

Steps to online ordering:

- 1. Access the website and select 'Shop all products now'.
- 2. Select items and 'Add to cart'.
- 3. When done, 'View cart', and 'Proceed to check out'.
- 4. Select your organization/school name from the drop-down menu "St Patrick Catholic School".
- 5. Fill in all required fields pertaining to name of customer, student name, name of teacher/classroom and credit card information etc. and select 'Place order'.

A reminder will be sent at the end of February.

Thank you, St. Patrick Parent Council

151 Dairy Ave, Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2 **Tel:** 1 (613) 354.2255 **Auto Attendant:** 1 (613) 354.6257 **Toll Free:** 1 (800) 581.1116 **Fax:** 1 (613) 354.0351 info@alcdsb.on.ca